
 

 
 

October 10, 2022 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING AND PUBLIC ON CACTUS STATE UTILITY OPERATING COMPANY, 

LLC'S APPLICATION TO PROVIDE WASTEWATER UTILITY SERVICES TO THE COPPER RIDGE 
SUBDIVISION IN THE TOWN OF WELLTON, IN YUMA COUNTY, ARIZONA. (DOCKET NO. WS-

21155A-22-0198) 
 
Summarv  
On July 14, 2022, Cactus State Utility Operating Company, LLC ("Cactus State" or "Company") 
filed an application with the Arizona Corporation Commission ("Commission") for an extension 
of its existing wastewater Certificate of Convenience and Necessity ("CC&N") to provide 
wastewater utility services to the Copper Ridge subdivision, located south of Los Angeles 
Avenue (Old US Highway 80) and east of Dome Street in the Town of Wellton, in Yuma County, 
Arizona.  
 
THE COMMISSION IS NOT BOUND BY THE PROPOSALS OF CACTUS STATE, STAFF, OR ANY 
INTERVENORS. THE COMMISSION WILL DETERMINE THE APPROPRIATE RELIEF TO BE 
GRANTED IN RESPONSE TO CACTUS STATE'S APPLICATION BASED ON THE EVIDENCE 
PRESENTED IN THIS MATTER.  
 
How You Can View or Obtain a Copv of the Application  
Copies of the Application are available from Cactus State by contacting Eric Rocchio at (314) 
380-8517 or erocchio@cswrgroup.com; at the Commission's Docket Control Center at 1200 
West Washington Street, Phoenix, Arizona, and the Commission's office at 400 West Congress 
Street, Suite 218, Tucson, Arizona, during regular business hours, and on the Commission 
website (www.azcc.gov) using the e-Docket function and the Docket Number shown above.  
 
Arizona Corporation Commission Public Hearing Information  
The Commission will hold a hearing on this matter beginning October 17, 2022, at 10:00 a.m., 
at the Commission's offices at 1200 West Washington Street, Phoenix, Arizona 85007.  
  
Public comment will be accepted at the beginning of the first day of hearing, and commenters 
may appear in person or telephonically. To provide telephonic public comments, call 1-866-705-
2554, and enter participant no. 6532467#.  
 
Written public comments may be submitted by mailing a letter referencing Docket No. WS-
21155A-22-0198 to Arizona Corporation Commission, Consumer Services Section, 1200 West 
Washington, Phoenix, AZ 85007, or by submitting comments on the Commission's website 
(www.azcc.gov) using "Cases and Open Meetings" and "Make a Public Comment in a Docket." If 
you require assistance, you may contact the Consumer Services Section at 602-542-4251 or 1-
800-222-7000. 
        


